
 

McCluer North High School 
Invitation to Participate: Title I Annual Parent Meeting and Open House 

 

 
July 11, 2025 

 

 
Dear Title I Parent or Guardian: 

Your child's academic success is directly related to your involvement in his or her education and 
communication with our staff. By working together, we can provide the best possible educational 
experience for your child. 

Your child currently attends a Title I school in our district. We would like to invite you to a meeting to 
discuss the Title I program in our district. At this meeting, we will explain the requirements of Title I and 
provide a description of all the services related to school and parent activities, including: 

• Distributing and discussing our parental involvement policy; 
• Discussing the curriculum assessments, and the proficiency levels students are expected to 

attain; 
• Informing you of the services available to eligible students and parents; 
• Seeking suggestions for improving student academic achievement; 
• Explaining your right to be involved in the Title I program. 

 
When: Thursday, September 11, 2025 
Where:McCluer North High: 705 Waterford Drive, Florissant, MO 63033 
Time: 5:30pm   
Who: All parents are welcome to attend 
 
 
 

Call Principal Kaylan Holloway at 314-506-9200 for more information on this important meeting. 
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